
 

This week in Nursery 

22nd March, 2021 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
The children are becoming more 
confident in carrying out jobs in 
Nursery. For example, they like going 
and telling their friends what they have 
got for snack and also watering our 
plants inside.  
 

                            C.L. 
We really enjoyed listening to the 
poem, ‘There’s a dragon in the 
classroom’ and the children were able to 
answer some simple questions about the 
poem. They also enjoyed talking about 
how they made their junk model 
dragons.  
   

                                                            P.D.                                                       

The children really enjoyed practising their throwing and catching by using 
balloons this week. They also had lots of fun trying to keep their balloon up 
in the air and not letting it drop to the floor.  
              
 

                Mathematics 
This week in mathematics we have 
had fun counting out different 
amounts of ‘dragons’ and then 
matched them to the correct number. 
We have also been practising 
ordering numbers and spoke about 
which numbers were smaller or 
greater than a given number.  

                Literacy 
 
Our new letter for this week was ‘j’. 
We thought of lots of items 
beginning with ‘j’. We have also 
enjoyed seeing ‘Metal Mike’ again 
and had fun sounding words out, 
just like ‘Metal Mike’ would. So 
‘cat’ would be ‘c-a-t’ for example.  
 

                     U.W. 
 
We have had fun exploring our outdoor 
classroom and looking at the different 
flowers that are growing outside!  
 

                        E.A.D. 
The children have thoroughly enjoyed 
working as a team to create their very 
own ‘junk model dragon’. They have 
thought very carefully about what 
materials they would use and worked 
hard to join them together and paint 
them. 
 

Special Notices: 
 
Just a reminder that PE for our morning children is Wednesday morning 
and for our afternoon children is Thursday afternoon. Children can come 
to school dressed in their PE kit for this day. Also, the last day of term 
will be Thursday, 1st April.  
 


